Notice of Cancellation Malibu Wastewater Advisory Committee

Thursday, February 23, 2017

Please take notice that the Wastewater Advisory Committee meeting of February 23, 2017 has been cancelled due to lack of quorum. Please check public postings for information on the next meeting.

Should there be any questions regarding this notice, please call Rebecca Nelson-Brown, Administrative Assistant, at (310) 456-2489 ext. 286 or <a href="mailto:rnelson@mail

I hereby certify under penalty of perjury, under the laws of the State of California that the foregoing agenda was posted in accordance with the applicable legal requirements. Dated this 14th day of February 2017.

Rebecca Nelson-Brown, Administrative Assistant